
  

 

 

[Unofficial Translation] 

 

January 9, 2024 

 

Dai-ichi Life Holdings, Inc. 

Dai-ichi Life Group 

 

Donation for the victims of the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake 

 

 

We, Dai-ichi Life Holdings, Inc. (President and CEO: Tetsuya Kikuta) and Dai-ichi Life Group, would like 

to express our deepest condolences to those who lost their lives in the Noto Peninsula Earthquake of 2024, and 

also to express our sympathies to all those affected by the disaster. 

 

The Dai-ichi Life Group companies* will donate a total of 50 million yen to aid the victims of this disaster. 

We sincerely hope for the earliest possible recovery and reconstruction of the affected areas. 

 

 

*Dai-ichi Life Group Companies  

The Dai-ichi Life Insurance Company, Limited, The Dai-ichi Frontier Life Insurance Co., Ltd., The Neo 

First Life Insurance Company, Limited, ipet Holding, Inc., Protective Life Corporation(United States1), TAL 

Dai-ichi Life Australia Pty Ltd.(Australia), Partners Group Holdings Limited(New Zealand), Dai-ichi Life 

Insurance Company of Vietnam, Limited(Vietnam), Dai-ichi Life Insurance (Cambodia) PLC.(Cambodia), 

Dai-ichi Life Insurance Myanmar Ltd.(Myanmar) 

 

 

 
1 Country in parentheses indicates location 


